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Jan Černý starts the season with a brilliant third 
place in the Jänner Rally 

 
 
  
 
5/1/2025 
Positive contact ahead of the next Rally Monte – Carlo, an event where the driver based 
in Costa Adeje (Tenerife) will begin his program in the World Championship within the 
WRC2 category. In Austria, together with Ondřej Krajča, he achieved the third place 
overall, winning some stages in winter conditions, with the same Citroën C3 Rally2 that 
he will use in the opening round of the WRC. 
 
 
 
Jan Černý and Ondřej Krajča leave Austria with the feeling of having had an excellent Jänner 
Rally. The driver residing in Costa Adeje (Tenerife) took advantage of this event due to its 
similarity with the Rally Monte - Carlo (January 22/26), the first round of the World Championship 
(WRC) that he will face with this same Citroën C3 Rally2 within the WRC2 category. 
 
From the first moment, the Černý-Krajča couple was battling for the top positions, especially 
with the local specialists, who are well versed in the Austrian stages and their icy conditions. 
The driver of Czech origin was getting back on a Rally2 after many months and the truth is that 
he was at the level on some delicate stages where, finally, ice and snow were the protagonists, 
two elements that were not fully assured at the beginning of the week of the Jänner Rally in its 
2025 edition. 
 
The final balance with this visit to Austria could not have been better. Jan Černý and Ondřej 
Krajča showed a good speed and, after almost 200 km against the clock, achieved a brilliant 
third overall position, winning some of the slippery stages in the process, which will allow them 
to arrive with more confidence at the opening round of the WRC. 
 
“We are leaving Austria very happy. We went fast and were only surpassed by two local drivers 
who know the route quite well. We showed good speed and that makes us optimistic about what 
is to come”, highlighted Jan Černý, already heading home. Looking ahead to the Rally Monte – 
Carlo, it has been a good training weekend, some good kilometers that we will extend days 
before with a test prior to the first world championship rally of our season”, he stressed. 

 
This program is possible thanks to Costa Adeje Tenerife Sur, GK AutoTeile, Ángel Bello 
Motorsport, ZEK Mobility, FBL Front Brake Light, Auto Černý, P4 Automotive, Proresta, RS 
Vision, GoodCase, InterCars, Kreindl, E & S, CHOOLIGAN, K4Rally y KD. 

 
For more information: 
Instagram: @jancernyracing.com  |  Facebook: Jan Černý  |  Web: www.jan-cerny.com 


